From: James Casey <Jim@nylegion.org>
Date: May 6, 2020 at 11:38:17 EDT
To: Commander <commander@nylegion.org>, "Dennis George (denngeorge@hotmail.com)" <denngeorge@hotmail.com>
Subject: FW:  Baseball
﻿ 
    “Pro Deo et Patria” 
       James W. Casey
            Adjutant
  Department of New York
A MESSAGE FROM BRUCE MAYFIELD DEPARTMENT OF NEW YORK BASEBALL CHAIRMAN
The Department of New York American Legion Baseball Committee regrets to announce that, due to the COVID Pandemic, the Department Senior and Junior Championship Tournaments for 2020 are cancelled.  The Junior Tournament was to be held in Utica and the Senior Tournament in Saugerties. 
There has been no decision to cancel the entire season. 
 The Baseball Committee is attempting to create the most flexibility for District level play. 
 Provided that State, County, and local government regulations allow for it, each District will be able to play American Legion Baseball this summer. 
Department Baseball scholarships will not be awarded this season. 
Thank you 
Department of New York 
Baseball Committee 

